
THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

June 19, 1984

Dear Mr. Mitchell:

On behalf of President Reagan, i want to thank you for your
message.

The first years of the Reagan Administration have seen great
progress in many areas -- but our job is not complete. As the
President emphasized in his State of the Union Address on
January 25, 1984, "We have journeyed far. But we have much
farther to go." He considers correspondence one of the best
means of learning what Americans are thinking about the great
issues facing our Nation. Your comments have been fully noted
and will be shared with the President's advisers.

With the President's best wishes,

Sincerely,

Anne Higgins
Special Assistant to the President
and Director of Correspondence

Mr. Robert W. Mitchell
18247 Nassau Bay Drive
Houston, TX 77058


